ALLOUEZ TOWNSHIP December 2023

Board Members

Mark Aho, Supervisor Becky Butala, Clerk Julie Newman, Treasurer Roger Haataja, Trustee John Kaura, Trustee

102 Second St Po Box 64 Mohawk, Mi 49950 906-337-2302 Website: www.alloueztwp.com

Monthly Meetings: 2nd Wednesday of the Month at 6:00 pm

BOARD OF REVIEW

The December BOR will be December 12, 2023 from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m.



2024 SANITATION CHANGES

You may notice that this winter bill does not include a sanitation charge. Starting on January 1, 2024, Waste Management is assuming billing responsibility for the township. You will receive a bill from Waste Management quarterly with the new rate of \$24.00 per month (\$72 per quarter).

Additionally, beginning in the spring, Waste Management will be requiring each household to put waste in a cart. A 64-gallon cart will be provided by Waste Management, which is included in the monthly charge. Households may receive an additional 64-gallon cart for \$6.00 per month.

Any new service must be set up directly with Waste Management (906-482-4575).

Balances due by December 31

All remaining sanitation balances with the township must be paid by 12/31/23. If you do not pay this balance or contact Julie to set up a payment plan by this date, your account will be sent to collections.

FROM THE TREASURER

Please make sure to update any address changes with Julie promptly. Tax bills are mailed the first week of July and the first week of December. There is a mail slot to the right of the door at the township office for payments. It's a secure box and checked regularly. We now accept credit cards for payment.

Please note that taxes are not considered paid until payment clears the bank.

SPECIAL EVENTS

Santa Claus

- Horizon's School
- Sunday, December 10, 2023
- 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Cabin Fever

- Allouez Community Building
- Saturday, February 3rd
- 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
- Carry-ins allowed

2024 ELECTION DATES

February 27, 2024: Presidential Primary Election

August 6, 2024: Primary Election

November 5, 2024: General Election

FROM THE CLERK

We are in need of election inspectors. If you would be interested in doing this please reach out to Becky Butala 906-337-2302 or email clerk@alloueztwp.com

